
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
ELLETTSVILLE POLICE GET SWEET TREAT FOR VALENTINE'S DAY 
 
Ellettsville, Indiana (February 13, 2017): This past week an "anonymous" donor treated the 
Ellettsville Police Department to 14 boxes of Girl Scout Cookies. The donor paid for the cookies 
and asked that a Girl Scout drop them off at the Ellettsville Police Department. 
 

 


